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  As Hispanic Heritage Month draws to a close, we wanted to highlight some of Gibson, Dunn & Crutcher LLP’s recent pro bono work
on behalf of members of the Latinx community. Of course, the Latinx community is incredibly diverse, reflecting a wide range of
histories, cultures, and experiences. Our pro bono work on behalf of Latinx clients is similarly broad in scope. We have represented
nonprofits and small businesses that serve Latinx individuals, helping to maintain and promote Latinx culture in their wider
communities. On a larger scale, we have advocated for students and educators fighting for the freedom to study and discuss Latinx
culture. And on an individual level, we have represented clients from throughout Latin America in their immigration proceedings—from
political dissidents to LGBTQ+ individuals, and from women who have survived gender-based violence to children who have overcome
abuse and neglect. We are proud to work on these matters, and are committed to continuing this important work in the years to come. 
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